
Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

33 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

36,6

23,8

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(140x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
65 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
5 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

5,0

16,8

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

41 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4142732

44,9

32,1

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(160x100cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
64 %

Particle board
21 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
5 %

6,0

24,1

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0 30,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(160x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

34 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4105910

37,7

26,2

Metal
64 %

Particle board
20 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

19,2

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(180x120cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

44 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4142735

48,9

40,6

Metal
59 %

Particle board
26 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
3 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

6,0

32,6

2,0

0,0 10,0 20,0 30,0 40,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(180x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

35 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106390

38,8

28,6

Metal
62 %

Particle board
22 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

21,6

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

50 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4141187

55,0

44,2

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(200x100cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
61 %

Particle board
25 %

Massive wood
1 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
3 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

7,0

35,2

2,0

0,0 10,0 20,0 30,0 40,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(200x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

44 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106393

47,8

32,6

Metal
66 %

Particle board
20 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
3 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
5 %

6,6

24,0

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0 30,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(80x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

23 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106381

25,7

15,6

Metal
63 %

Particle board
16 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
4 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

10,2

2,0

0,0 2,0 4,0 6,0 8,0 10,0 12,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(90x90cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

24 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106386

26,6

17,6

Metal
61 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
4 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

12,2

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
rounded corners (90x90cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

23 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106387

26,4

17,2

Metal
62 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

11,8

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(dia.105cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

24 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106275

27,0

18,5

Metal
60 %

Particle board
19 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
6 %

3,4

13,1

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(dia.120cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

26 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106277

28,9

22,4

Metal
56 %

Particle board
23 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
6 %

3,4

17,0

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(140x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

34 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4111091

36,8

24,3

Metal
65 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

5,0

16,8

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(160x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

35 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4105994

38,0

26,7

Metal
63 %

Particle board
20 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

19,2

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(180x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

36 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106927

39,1

29,1

Metal
61 %

Particle board
22 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

21,6

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

23 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106792

25,9

16,1

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top 
(80x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

Metal
63 %

Particle board
16 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

10,2

2,5

0,0 2,0 4,0 6,0 8,0 10,0 12,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(90x90cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

24 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4127430

26,9

18,1

Metal
61 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

12,2

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
rounded corners (90x90cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

24 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4115353

26,7

17,7

Metal
61 %

Particle board
18 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

11,8

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(dia.105cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

25 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4108625

27,3

19,0

Metal
60 %

Particle board
19 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
5 %

3,4

13,1

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and 
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need 
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even 
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or 
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over 
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or 
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings 
potential of refurbisment of this product is included 
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top, 
(dia.120cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=90cm)

CO2 savings potential 
through refurbishment:

26 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4109221

29,1

22,9

Metal
56 %

Particle board
23 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
5 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
6 %

3,4

17,0

2,5

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential
through refurbishment: 34 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4105910

37,7

26,2

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings
potential of refurbisment of this product is included
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for white laminate top
(160x80cm),

white metal frame and oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
64 %

Particle board
20 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

19,2

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0 25,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential
through refurbishment: 23 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4260934X

25,6

13,5

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings
potential of refurbisment of this product is included
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for oak top (70x70cm),

oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
68 %

Particle board
12 %

Massive wood
4 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
6 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
4 %

3,6

7,4

2,5

0,0 2,0 4,0 6,0 8,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings
potential of refurbisment of this product is included
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for oak top (ø120 cm),

oak legs (h=72cm)

CO2 savings potential
through refurbishment: 27 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4106069X

30,0

22,6

Metal
58 %

Particle board
22 %

Massive wood
3 %

Waste
3 %

Energy
5 %

Package materials
3 %

Logistics
6 %

3,6

17,0

2,0

0,0 5,0 10,0 15,0 20,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood



Product name:

Product type:

Launched:

Product group:

Product code:

Total CO2  [kg]:

Total weight  [kg]:

Product info:

Materials in weight [kg] Reuse and recycle information

CO2 division [kg CO2e]

CO2 savings potential
through refurbishment: 38 kg

Alku Conference table

table

1.1.2020

TABLES

4120650X

42,8

37,0

Martela Oyj

Product environmental card

20.2.2020

This product is designed to be long lasting and
withstand the test of time. When you no longer need
this product, a new user can gain value from it. Even
after a long use, the product can be refurbished or
remanufactured to obtain a new life. Left over
materials that cannot be reused can be recycled or
recovered as energy. The estimated CO2 savings
potential of refurbisment of this product is included
below.

Please contact us at www.martela.com

calculation is done for oak top (200x100cm),

oak legs (h=72cm)

Metal
56 %

Particle board
28 %

Massive wood
2 %

Waste
2 %

Energy
4 %

Package materials
2 %

Logistics
6 %

5,0

30,0

2,0

0,0 10,0 20,0 30,0 40,0

Metal

Particle board

Massive wood


